
          

 



          
This event is the capstone activity of UNOCT’s Youth Engagement and Empowerment Programme (YEEP), in 
collaboration with the Government of Nigeria, which was initiated 6 months ago.  
 
In August 2023, Under-Secretary-General Vladimir Voronkov met with UNOCT’s YEEP Nigeria 
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